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BOCCE	NEWS	
By	Barbara	Orlando	
	

	
																					BARBARA	&	JEANNE-ANNE										“BOCCE”!!!!!!	
	
Come	out	to	the	Bash	every	Friday	from	3-5	p.m.,	Gerri	McCoid	the	Bash	director,	Barbara	Orlando,	
club	president	and	Jeanne-Anne	Whitacre,	the	club’s	membership	director	would	love	to	meet	you!!!		
Bring	along	a	snack	to	share	(opt.)	and	your	favorite	drink	and	enjoy	the	afternoon	learning	how	to	play.		
Bocce	is	a	social	game	and	fun.		Where	can	2	to	16	of	your	friends	play	a	sport,	and	enjoy	each	other’s	
company	while	playing?		Everyone	is	welcome	and	you	needn’t	be	a	member	to	attend.	
Guys	vs	Gals	results	and	photos	in	next	week’s	issue	of	the	Villager	or	go	to	the	club’s	website	for	up	to	
date	information	at	www.villagesbocceclub.com	.			
Don’t	forget!		The	Bocce	Club	will	challenge	the	Pickleball	Club	at	the	tennis	courts,	this	Sunday,	August	
25th	from	4-6	p.m.		Bocce	players	get	ready	for	some	fierce	competition.		A	big	“thank	you”	to	Bob	Iacopi	
for	organizing	this	friendly	event	again	this	year.			
Rossmoor	vs	Villages	Traveling	Bocce	Team	will	take	place	at	the	bocce	courts	next	Saturday,	August	
31st	between	10:30	a.m.	till	3	p.m.		We	hope	this	will	be	an	annual	competition	between	the	clubs	each	
year.			
The	Village	Challenge	is	a	one-day	event	happening	on	Saturday,	September	7th	from	9	a.m.	to	3	p.m.		
Remember,	Note	to	Captains:		Team	photos	will	be	taken	before	the	competition,	starting	at	8:15	a.m.		
Please	have	your	team	ready	for	their	photos	at	this	time.		Thank	you!	
	
Tip	from	the	courts:		Throwing	the	pallino	when	the	Referee	tells	you	time	is	almost	running	out	is	no	
different	from	throwing	the	pallino	at	any	other	time	during	the	game.		The	court	must	be	clear	of	other	
players	when	the	pallino	is	thrown.		(Tip	submitted	by	Marion	Logie)	


